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CHANGE IN HINDI FACILITATOR 

Dear Parents (Grade V B), 

Greetings!  

Trust you and everybody in your family is doing well. This is to inform you about a 

change in the Hindi facilitator for students of Grade V B. She comes with rich 

experience of teaching Hindi to primary grades. 

Please make a note of the following:  

Ms. Pallavi Rastogi will be taking over from Mr. Rakesh Sharma as the Hindi teacher 

from Wednesday, 1st December 2021. 

Kindly note her mail id: pallavi.r@ridgevalleyschool.org. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
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